
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 
 

FOUR COMMUNITY SOLAR PHOTOVOLTAIC SYSTEMS 

PROJECTS IN HOPEDALE, RIGOLET, POSTVILLE, AND NAIN 

 

The Nunatsiavut Government is seeking proposals from Proponents to deliver turn-key design, supply, and 

installation services for four solar photovoltaic (PV) systems, to be deployed on community buildings in 

Hopedale, Rigolet, Postville, and Nain, for a total combined system output of 80 kWp. The Nunatsiavut 

Government requires completion of this project by the end of the 2021 calendar year. 

 

Proposals are to be received no later than 5:00pm AST, July 23rd, 2021 at the Nunatsiavut Government 

offices in Nain, Nunatsiavut.  

 

Before submitting proposals, interested proponents are required to obtain the full detailed scope of 

work, instructions and requirements for proposals, and any further information from the 

Nunatsiavut Government offices in Nain:  

Attn: Nick Mercer, Regional Energy Coordinator  

Telephone: (709)899-0041  

Fax: (709)922-2931 

Mail: P.O. Box 70, Nain, NL   A0P 1L0 

Email: Nick.mercer@nunatsiavut.com 

 

Proposals may be submitted by email or mail and must be clearly marked:  

‘FOUR COMMUNITY SOLAR PHOTOLVOTAIC SYSTEMS (ENERGY DIVISION): 

PROJECTS IN HOPEDALE, RIGOLET, POSTVILLE, AND NAIN’ 

 

The lowest-cost or any proposal may not necessarily be accepted and the Nunatsiavut Government 

reserves the right to cancel this RFP.  

 

Proposals will be evaluated on the principles of value for money, which include an evaluation of the Inuit 

Content Factor pursuant to the Procurement Act.  


